
A level preparation tasks for Mathematics 
 
All the summer tasks can be found on google classroom code 3xtqqzz 
 
The tasks are all GCSE material that will be used in your A level studies, for example you 
need to be fluent in algebra.  One task should be tackled each week between now and 
September, in order to keep your Mathematics sharp, it would not be wise to leave them all 
until the last minute. The first task is scheduled for the 20th of June. Tasks should 
be completed on paper. Full workings must be shown.  If you experience difficulty on the 
tasks then you should log onto Hegarty Maths and search for the topic. 
 
Thanks 
 
Mr B Jones 

KS5 Coordinator of Mathematics  

 


